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“Last night we successfully fought for $485 million in funding that can be used for Lake Ontario flood

recovery. This is an important step forward. As State Senator, I will continue to lead the fight on behalf of

our shoreline homeowners and small businesses. It is important that every level of government work

together to address this crisis. Our local municipalities have already started working with the state to

identify projects and develop a plan to move forward.”
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